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June 21, 1949

Mr. Roy Yarbrough
0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Roy:

We have received approved, corrected copy of C~1Cl on
F. R. Jackson Skarda No. 1 well in Curry County. 'This gives
the location as 330 from south and east lines of saction 3,
which obviously does not place it in the SW/4 SW/4 SE/4. Ve
believe this should be in the SE/4 SE/4A SE/A.

We received no copy of surveyor's plat, but seems there
ig very little agreement between correspondence that has taken
place, the plat and the final approved C-101. Please advise,

Very truly yours,
(et

bpw Secretary and Director



